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A4F to Showcase Algae-Based Innovations for a Sustainable Future at 
AlgaEurope 2023 

 

AlgaEurope 2023 is delighted to welcome the A4F Group, a leading force in bio-industrial 
technology, as a gold sponsor for this year’s conference. With its extensive expertise in 
algae-based solutions, A4F exemplifies the innovative spirit and commitment to 
sustainability that AlgaEurope stands for. 

 

This year's conference will feature prominent A4F team members, including Luís Costa, 
Bruno Ferreira and Rui Pereira, who will share their insights on sustainable 
decarbonization, on the potential of algae in bioplastics and on the potential of land-
based seaweed aquaculture, respectively. The presentations will underscore A4F's as 
an enabler of circular bioeconomy business models and its pioneering role in 
technological advancements in algae production and bioprocessing technologies. 

The active role of A4F Group companies in major projects like NENU2PHAR, ALGATEC 
Eco Business Park or ALIGNED, highlights their contribution to European strategies for 
industrial sustainability and decarbonisation. These efforts align with A4F's mission to 
promote sustainable industrial development and reconversion. 

Luís Costa, Executive Board Member at A4F, comments: "At AlgaEurope 2023, we're 
eager to demonstrate how algae-based technologies are pivotal in tackling global 
sustainability issues at scale. Our goal is to cater to a diverse array of clients, from those 
seeking consultancy to those in need of installing large-scale industrial units. Our 
services range from expert advice to hands-on implementation, making us the go-to 
partner for companies aiming to optimize or scale-up their production units or companies 
aiming to integrate sustainable solutions into their operations." 

AlgaEurope 2023 is set to be a pivotal event for those interested in the latest 
developments in algae-based technology and business.  

For more information on A4F's participation and other conference details, please visit 
https://algaeurope.org/.  


